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ADORESS OPFICAL CoMMMCATIONS TO
THE SECRETARY OF STATE
WAMNGTON . 0. C.

DEPARTMENT OF STATE

WASHINGTON

September 24, 1964

Dear Mr. Rankin:

Reference is made to a request from Mr. Slawson concerning
the closing time on Saturday of the Soviet Consulate in Helsinki
during October 1959.

The Department has been unable to determine the Saturday
closing time for the Soviet Consulate during thut period; however,
based upon experience from 1961 through the present, the Soviet
Consulate normally closes at noon on Saturdays.

Sincerely yours,

'

Ll IAA

Richard A. F:
Attorney
0Office of the legal Adviser

The Honorable
J. Lee Rankin, General Counsel,
President's Commission on the
Assassination of President Kennedy,
200 Maryland Avenue, N.E.,
washington, D.C.

CommissioN ExHiBIT No. 2714
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FROM: Moscow
T0: Secretary of State

DEPTEL AIll

TEL WiTH MESSAGE SUBSTANTIALLY SAME AS REFTEL RECEIVED
AT EMB FOR OSWALD FROM BROTHER ROBERT. OSWALD DELLINED
PICK UP TEL AT E£MBASBY OR HAVE READ OVER PHONE. TEL
FORWARDED REGISTERED MAIL METROPOLE HOTEL ROOM 2373.
RELATIVES MAY WISH CONTACT DIRECTLY.

FREERS
JR

ComwmissioN ExuiBiT No. 2715



